
 

 
 
 

What  Class of 1967 

  50th Year Reunion 

 

When  October 21, 2017 

  3 - 9:00 pm 

 

Where Rick and Becky’s 

  109 Allegro Ave 

  Duson, La 70529 

 

What to bring 
It will be a “bring your own” party. We are asking everyone to bring 

their own drinks and contribute something else - details of the 

necessities will be emailed closer to the event when we have a better 

idea of how many of us will be able to attend. When you RSVP, 

please be sure we have your correct email as that is how we will 

contact you from this point forward. 

 

RSVP Email Becky by 10/4/2017 at bmcdowell49@gmail.com or you can 

reach her by phone/text at 281-468-4907 or home 337-935-6601. 
 

 

 

Memorial to TCH 
 

As it has been 50 years since we graduated, it seems appropriate that we make a 

contribution to our Alma Mater. The TCHS.net website has information about the 

TCH Annual Appeal Campaign. If you would like to make a donation please mail 

your check made payable to TCH Annual Appeal Campaign by October 11, 2017 

to: Joddy Womack, 288 Henderson Road, Arnaudville, LA 70512.  

mailto:bmcdowell49@gmail.com
http://tchs.net/

